
Fisheries and Oceans Canada 

Notice to Fish Harvesters  

 

December 11, 2015 

EKME 3555616  

 

SCALLOP FISHING AREA 24  -  

CLOSING DATE CHANGE 

 

Moncton - Fisheries and Oceans Canada (DFO), Gulf Region has announced that the closing 

date for the scallop fishery in Scallop Fishing Area (SFA) 24 will be December 15, 2015 at 6:00 

p.m. 

 

For further information please contact: 

 

 
Dan McLaughlin 
Fisheries and Oceans Canada  
Moncton, NB  
(506) 851-6234 
 

 
Alan Dwyer 
Fisheries and Oceans Canada  
Antigonish, NS  
(902) 735-7114  

 
Chris Mills 
Fisheries and Oceans Canada  
Charlottetown, PEI  
(902) 566-7807 

 

 


